Additional Information:
 

On September 17, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item AC1 - Consider Head Start Contract for Delray Full Service Center:
Questions:     Why is both the county and the school board involved?  Why not one agency? 
Response:     Federal Funds for Head Start are awarded to the County Commission and they contract with the School District to run the program.
 
Additional Response:
The reasons why the county and the district are involved in the Head Start program are:

 
        There are not sufficient County facilities to accommodate all 1,871 authorized slots for children 3 and 4 years of age in the Head Start program.  

 
        The County entered into Delegate Agency contractual agreements with other child cares agencies (district) to provide comprehensive Head Start services.

 
        Funding consists of $851,903 (80%) in Federal funds paid to the county and $212,976 (20%) in County funds.

 
        Delray Full Service Center was chosen because it has the appropriate facilities and meet applicable Performance Standards for the operation of the Head Start program.
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